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Abstract: This contribution provides comments on K.147. 

Discussion 

ITU-T Study Group 5 liaison letter SG5-LS112 noted that ITU-T SG5 Q2/5 had opened a new work item to 

revise ITU-T K.147 "Protection of digital ports connected to balanced pairs of conductors " and that ITU-T SG5 

would welcome a contribution from the IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group regarding this revision. 

In response to this opportunity, the IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group has comments on K.147 shown as 

marked-up text in the embedded document. 

This contribution was agreed to at the IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group interim meeting, held in 

Annapolis, MD, USA on 16 May 2024. 

Proposal 

The comments in the embedded document should be taken into consideration in development of K.147. 
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